
Pretend you are a blogger. Write a 
blog, or create a video blog, about fun 

activities to do during the winter. 
Read for 20 minutes every day. Write a story that takes place during 

the winter. 
Read a book to a family member, 

neighbor, or friend. 

Write a newspaper article about an 
event that happened this winter. Have a Spelling Bee with your friends 

and family. 
Create and send a card to someone. 

Keep a journal of daily activities and 
thoughts throughout the winter break. 

Do you like winter weather, why or why 
not? Write an opinion piece about 

winter weather. 
Write a summary of a book you have 

read.

Write about your plans and goals for 
the new year.

Create a movie poster for a book. 
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